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Hong Kong.  Nixon Peabody CWL is pleased to announce that Hilda Chan has joined the law 
firm as a partner, bringing a wealth of knowledge that enhances the firm’s commitment to 
providing exceptional client service.  

Hilda has extensive experience in corporate finance, mergers and acquisitions, private equity 
investments, emerging companies, and capital markets. She regularly advises clients on 
cybersecurity and data privacy issues, the establishment of joint ventures, technology-related 
transactions and commercial agreements, debt and equity securities offerings, and liability 
management and debt restructurings. 

“Hilda is a remarkable addition to our corporate and commercial team,” said Cheng Hoo, 
senior partner of Nixon Peabody CWL. “We are excited about the leadership and insight she 
will bring to our practice.” 

Previously, Hilda worked at several prestigious international law firms. She has earned 
degrees from both the University of Hong Kong and the University of Toronto. 

Nixon Peabody CWL continues to grow its team of skilled professionals, ensuring that clients 
receive comprehensive and innovative legal solutions. 
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